
NOTICE OF ROAD TOUR
Grant Valley Township hereby notifies all residents 
that the Town Board will be holding their annual 
Road Tour weather permitting on Saturday, May 
14, 2022, beginning at 8:00 a.m. at the town hall 
and proceeding on the roads from there.  If you are 
interested in attending the Road Tour please be at the 
town hall by 8:00 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Kayley Stevens, Clerk


